M Gmall Warren Mitchell <warrendmitchellpe@gmail.com>

NCDOT Permit approval status - Pyewacket Subdivision - Chatham

Britt, Jennifer L <jlbritt@ncdot.gov> Fri, May 26, 2023 at 10:55 AM
To: Jason Sullivan <jason.sullivan@chathamcountync.gov>, Kimberly Tyson <kimberly.tyson@chathamcountync.gov>

Cc: "Monroe, Roosevelt J" <rjmonroe@ncdot.gov>, "Kimes, Tyler J" <tjkimes@ncdot.gov>, Warren Mitchell <warrendmitchellpe@gmail.com>, Zak
Shipman <zak@shipmanengineering.com>

Jason and Kimberly,

Per a request from the developer's engineer, this email is to inform you the Pyewacket Subdivision is substantially approvable by NCDOT. The
plan review material outstanding right now is the cast-in-place culvert design which will be reviewed by our Structures unit. NCDOT Hydro has
approved the culvert capacity and overall drainage plans, and the District has reviewed the roadway design aspects.

If you have any questions, please call or email me.
Thanks,

Jen Britt, EI

Assistant District Supervisor

Division of Highways, Division 8 - District 1
NC Department of Transportation

336 318 4000 office
336 318 4004 direct
jlbritt@ncdot.gov

300 DOT Drive
Asheboro, North Carolina 27204

From: Warren D Mitchell <warrendmitchellpe@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 26, 2023 10:49 AM

To: Britt, Jennifer L <jlbritt@ncdot.gov>; Shipman Zak <zak@shipmanengineering.com>
Subject: [External] Pyewacket.

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Report suspicious emails with the Report Message button
located on your Outlook menu bar on the Home tab.

Jen:

Thank you so much for your help on Pyewacket. Would you mind sending Kim Tyson and Jason an email regarding the DOT review of
Pyewacket? | understand that you cannot issue final approval until the culvert structural plans are approved. BTW, the structural engineer is
working on the design and we should be able to submit the plans in about a week.

| hope you have a great vacation.

Thank you Jen,

Warren Mitchell
(919) 593-1916

Email correspondence to and from this sender is subject to the N.C. Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.
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